                                                                                                               November 11, 2016
Dear Parents,

Wow, we have had a very productive and fun week! ( (
Please continue to work with your child on his/her “Sight Word Stars” word lists. Remember, when your child is able to read all the words fluently, they are to bring the list to school and read the words to me. Please, only one list each day. Remember, “Sight Word Stars” will end on Friday, December 16th.  Also, please continue to help your child with his/her “Math Facts” flash cards.  Thanks for your help!  **Many children have not read the “1st” sight word list to me. All children are to complete this very important reading skill which will enhance their reading fluency/comprehension skills.
Social Studies: We have begun our second unit “How Do We Get What We Need or Want?”
Scarecrow Writing: The children did a great job on their scarecrow writing using descriptive sentences in a story format and they are displayed out in the hallway! (( 
Spelling and 3-Minute Math Timed Practice Sheets are due before or by next Thursday. Please help your child learn to read and write his or her spelling words. Thanks for your help and cooperation!
Report Cards: You will find your child’s report card, reading/math assessment sheet included with this week’s papers in their Thursday Folder. ** Thanks so much for helping your child learn his/her sight words and math facts!
Box Top Labels: Thanks for sending in box top labels. Keep sending them in with your child.
Have A Wonderful and Fun-Filled Weekend!
                                                     Warm Wishes,

